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Coal Regulatory Program 
Attn.:  Darron Haddock 
Division of Oil, Gas and Mining 
1594 West North Temple, Suite 1210 
Box 145801 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84114-5801 
 
RE: Copies of Certified Letters –North Lease Modification extension of Mining, Canyon Fuel 

Company, Skyline Mine, C/007/005,  
 
Dear Mr. Haddock: 
 
Included with this letter are copies of letters sent to landowners and water users in the North 
Lease area to notify them of future mining, per State regulation R645-301-525.700.  Letters 
were sent to the Manti-LaSal National Forest Supervisor Ms. Alice Carlton, Forest Ranger Ms. 
Mesia Nyman, the Price River Water Improvement District, the Price River Water Users 
Association, and members of the Allred Family Trust.  
 
If you have any questions, please give me a call at (435) 448-2636. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gregg A. Galecki 
Canyon Fuel Company, LLC 
Environmental Engineer – Skyline Mine 
 

    
   

                            

 
Gregg Galecki, Environmental Eng. 
HCR 35, Box 380 
Helper, UT  84526 
(435) 448-2636 - Office 
(435) 448-2632 - Fax 


